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 Dear  

Yana, Tereza, Oksana, Olia, Uli, Ksenia, Alevtina, Tetiana, 

Yulia, Yulia, Maria, Anna, Valeria and Anna, 

 

  “Secondary Archive: Ukrainian Artists’ Sound Statements” is an important project 

for us. We are grateful that we had the chance to contribute to making your voices 

heard in Warsaw.  

We do not forget the war going on in Ukraine. We also do not stop believing that art 

has the power to make a difference and we do not lose hope for change. We admire 

you and support your actions.  

We would also like to thank very much Iga from the Katarzyna Kozyra Foundation 

and Iryna from the Artsvit Gallery for their partnership in this project 

and cooperation. 

 

Olga, Małgorzata, Ania, Agnieszka, Marta, Jagoda, Marek, Robert| 
Zespół Warszawskiego Obserwatorium Kultury 

 


